
 Rua do Alecrim, 26E, 1200-018 Lisbon, Portugal | Tel.: +351 213 241 900 | Fax: +351 213 241 929 | www.macedovitorino.com  

  

Wage increases for 2020 

The Government approved at the Council of Ministers the amount of the wage increases for the 

public administration to be applied in 2020.. 

Under the Law Decree approved yesterday, civil servants will have a wage increase of 0.3% in 

2020. 

Workers with salaries up to €683.13 will have a salary increase of €10. 

The new increases also apply to workers working in public sector companies, as long as they’re 

not covered by existing collective labor regulatory instruments. 

The new updates are retroactive to 1 January 2020. 
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Cross-sectional increases of 0.3% for all 

workers and ten euros for those who 

earn up to 683€ 

This information is of a generic nature 

and should not be regarded as 

professional advice. 
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